
July 30, 2021 - Drought conditions in the Okanagan are drying up rivers and 
streams, which is impacting the health of our waterways and aquatic life. 
Firefighting adds an extra layer of stress for fish. 
CBC Daybreak South spoke with our partners at Okanagan Nation Alliance’s 
fisheries dept. to learn more, and then talked with us about what the average 
resident can do to help. 

Listen here: https://bit.ly/3soxMBZ

Find more tips to make water work best in your yard, plus water restrictions for 
your neighbourhood at www.MakeWaterWork.ca

https://bit.ly/3soxMBZ
http://www.makewaterwork.ca/?fbclid=IwAR17gE2GnwLb11MH0BFCw_4xtjE-dS6jZik1lVRpN3HNEJNEpm6r5EdnQYw

